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Hi Christine,
 
Our office prepared a submission (#478) to the Proposed District Plan on behalf of Halfway Bay
Lands Limited (HBLL).
 
HBLL subsequently appealed the Council decision on that submission in respect of:

Mapping

Chapter 3

Chapter 6
 
That appeal is referenced ENV-2018-CHC-119.
 
I confirm that the appeal by Halfway Bay Lands Limited, dated 19 June 2018 is to be withdrawn.
 
Regards
 

John
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